
 
 

August 17, 2023 

Dear Manhasset School Community, 

I hope you are having a wonderful summer! I’m pleased to inform you that the 2023/2024 
Calendar & Handbook is now available to view on the District website 
at www.manhassetschools.org. Paper copies are currently being printed and will be mailed 
shortly. 

I look forward to welcoming our students back to school on September 5th. 

Warmly, 

Dr. Gaurav Passi 

Superintendent of Schools 

 

https://www.manhassetschools.org/cms/lib/NY01913789/Centricity/Domain/4/081723_Manhasset_Calendar_23-24.pdf
https://www.manhassetschools.org/cms/lib/NY01913789/Centricity/Domain/4/081723_Manhasset_Calendar_23-24.pdf
http://www.manhassetschools.org/

